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CORRESPONDENCE BETWEEN BRIAN BURKE AND DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH EMPLOYEES 

2361. Mr P.D. Omodei to the Minister for Health 

(1) Can the Minister advise if there has been any email correspondence between Brian Burke and any 
Health Department employee since 2003? 

(2) If so, will the Minister please immediately table the relevant correspondence? 

Mr J.A. McGINTY replied: 

I refer the Hon Member to the attached media statement issued by the Corruption and Crime Commission.  [See 
paper 3017.] 
 


